
March 2, 2025 
 
FROM:  Brenda and Richard Nichols 
 
TO:  Sebastopol City Council 
 
SUBJECT: New Press Policy 
 
 
City Council, please do not make it harder for reporters to cover city government. 
We simply cannot see any reason to make changes in how the reporters have been 
doing their thorough and honest reporting of city government, 
 
We have complete trust in our local paper the Sebastopol Times and read the 
reporting on a daily basis. 
 
Sincerely 
Brenda and Richard Nichols 

 
Sebastopol, CA 95472 
 




